Dear Parent,

We welcome you and your student to Marshall University and the H.E.L.P. Program. Summer Prep begins Monday, June 9th. Please attend our "Meet and Greet" Monday morning at 9:00 a.m. in Myers Hall. It is an opportunity for you to meet the staff, become acquainted with the goals and objectives of Summer Prep and the H.E.L.P. Program and receive a copy of the H.E.L.P. student handbook.

In addition, we will also be having a "Meet and Greet" at 9:00 a.m. on June 23rd for those of you who will be bringing your students to begin Summer Prep on that day.

Please be aware that if your student attends Summer Prep they will do Marshall University orientation on Tuesday, July 8th at 8:00 a.m. in the Memorial Student Center. You do not need to send anything back to the university regarding general orientation because the H.E.L.P. Program takes care of all the student information. Please come and join your student if you wish on July 8th, 2014.

We look forward to seeing you on June 9th or June 23rd. Below you will find instructions on which forms to complete, a breakdown of the Summer Prep schedule, as well as classes offered for students to register.

Sincerely,

Debbie Painter, M.A.

Interim Director, H.E.L.P. Program

Deblie Painter